
VESSEL SAFETY INFORMATION
URGENT USCG MARINE SAFETY ALERT#03-16

15 MAY 2016 email

Kannad Marine has issued a recall of all SAFELINK EPIRBs due to a possible defect
that could result in the beacon not operating in emergency situations.  If you own
or use a SAFELINK EPIRB automatic or manual model as identified in the 
referenced SAFELINK Recall Safety Notice you should NOT use it as a primary 
Search and Rescue beacon onboard your vessel.

Kannad recommends that all owners of SAFELINK EPIRBs register their 
ownership, location and contact details via the dedicated website: 
http://www.safelinkepirbsupport.co.uk .  The website will first ask you to enter 
your SAFELINK EPIRB's CSN number which is located on the EPIRB's label. (See 
image on attachment.)  Once the CSN is entered an additional webpage will open 
where more detailed owner information is entered to arrange provision of a 
replacement EPIRB.

The Coast Guard strongly recommends that all owners and users of the Kannad 
SAFELINK EPIRBs seek replacement devices as soon as possible and NOT to use it
as a primary Search and Rescue beacon onboard your vessel….

Please read the USCG MARINE SAFETY ALERT 03-16: URGENT KANNAD SAFELINK
EPIRB RECALL located on the V-Directorate website at:  
http://wow.uscgaux.info/content.php?unit=V-DEPT&category=dir-v-says

http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=11402190&msgid=103952&act=PAAI&c=1449813&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.safelinkepirbsupport.co.uk%2F
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=11402190&msgid=103952&act=PAAI&c=1449813&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwow.uscgaux.info%2Fcontent.php%3Funit%3DV-DEPT%26category%3Ddir-v-says

